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CHURCH OFFICE
WiLL BE CLOSED

The church office will be closed during the weeks of Christmas and New Year
(Dec.23-Jan.3)
During that time, we will be working from home.
If you need to contact someone, we can be reached at:
Pastor Marjorie McDaniel
Cell: 614-517-2210
Email: chaplaininthehouse@yahoo.com
Linda Trautman
Cell: 812-341-1675
Email: ltrautman@flccolumbus.org
or |htraut@gmail.com




